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 Mrs Taylor is currently on leave so there is no Principal’s Report for this newsletter.  

We would like to thank you all for your continued support and wish everyone a happy and restful  
holiday break. Term 4 commences on Monday, 8th October for students and staff. 
 
Water Fun Afternoon 
Permission notes were sent home with students on Wednesday for tomorrow’s water fun afternoon to 
celebrate the end of term. Please return tomorrow if you have not already. Students may wear casual 
clothes for the day and will need swimming clothes, thongs, a towel, sunscreen and a school hat.  
Please ensure all items are labelled 
  

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


